Mary Ellen Ryall

Please protect the wild rice of the Ojibwe Nation. I have lived in Wisconsin and gone ricing as a
wild rice knocker with Lac Courte Oreilles Ojibwe University in Hayward, Wisconsin. I order wild
rice from Native Harvest every year. Please protect the wild rice that grows on the water. It is a
traditional food of the Ojibwe people.



